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NEWS RELEASE – Monday, June 20, 2022 
 
One Injured in Late-Night House Fire 
 
WARRENSBURG, MO – One male was injured and airlifted to an area hospital following a late-night house 
fire in rural Johnson County.  The fire was reported at 11:03 PM June 19 in the 600 block of NE 400 Road 
north of Montserrat.  At the time of the initial report, the house was fully engulfed with one male trapped 
inside of the residence.  A short time later, the male was reported to have exited the structure. 
 
Three JCFPD stations responded to the incident.  It took approximately one hour to bring the fire under 
control.  One JCFPD firefighter received medical treatment at the scene but was not transported for 
additional treatment.  The District left the scene at 4:19 AM June 20. 
 
The cause of the fire is being investigated by the Missouri State Fire Marshal with assistance from the 
Johnson County Fire Investigation Unit. 
 
More information about the Johnson County Fire Protection District can be found online at www.jcfpd.net 
or on Facebook at www.facebook.com/johnsoncountyfpd. 
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For more information contact: 
 
Captain Joe Jennings, Public Information Officer 
122 W. Young Avenue, Warrensburg, MO 64093 
Office: (660) 747-5220 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


